
 
 
 
Carpooling 
 
We strongly encourage families who are participating in our programs to take 
advantage of carpooling. 
 
Consider carpooling with other NCS families to help limit the number of cars and 
congestion during drop off and pick up, help protect Nantucket’s fragile 
environment by reducing the levels of carbon dioxide omitted into the air and 
maybe help an NCS family get their sailor to or from camp that might otherwise 
have to cancel because of scheduling conflict. 
 
Whatever your reason, visit the NCS Registration homepage and click on the 
Carpooling Form page.  Or you can copy this link and paste it directly in your 
search browser to take you directly there: 
http://www.nantucketcommunitysailing.org/page/programs/Carpooling 
 
You may be requested to enter a password, which is “NCS2024”.  The password 
is set up to help ensure that only NCS families are using the Carpool page.  Once 
in, there will be a brief form requesting basic information about yourself, you sailor, 
the programs & dates they are sailing, where on island you’re driving from and 
whether or not you would be looking for a ride for your sailor or willing to take 
another sailor in your car. 
 
Once your information is entered, you can search the page based on program time, 
program location, and or whether you are looking for a ride or offering one. 
 
For more information or questions, contact the NCS office, (508) 228-6600 or 
registration@nantucketsailing.org 
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